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NEWSLETTER #12 – FRIDAY 10TH AUGUST, 2018. 
 
 

       Friday 1st April, 2016.                                   Newsletter #7 

Stepping into anotherõs shoes. 

Whatõs in a name? 
 

Together with Enviroschools & Netball New 

Zealand, Mother Earth selected our school 

to donate 20 netballs to, with special thanks 

also to Gilbert for providing some of the 

balls. They also brought along Silver Fern 

Kelly Jury to speak with our Year 7 and 8s. 

 

 

 

One Tree Hill College important dates  

 
Friday 17 August Rotary Scholarship 

Applications Close 
 
Wednesday 5 September Out of Zone Ballot  

Closes 
 
Wednesday 12 September      Out of Zone Ballot 

Drawn 
For more info go to - onetreehillcollege.school.nz 

Strike Action  

You have probably heard that teachers around the 

country will be taking strike action on Wednesday 15 

August.  The Primary Teachers Union, NZEI, have now 

confirmed this.   

The Board has carefully considered the availability of 

teaching staff, and unfortunately decided we can't 

provide the normal teaching services during the strike. 

School will be closed for instruction. It's important that 

you make alternative arrangements for the care of your 

child/children on the day of the strike. 

 

Students a rriving too early  

The time to arrive at school is not too early 

but not too late, around 8.30-8.50 is ideal. 

Students must be enrolled at Skids if they 

arrive to school before 8.30am. As teachers 

are not in their classes it is not safe for them 

to be unsupervised on the school grounds. 

Also students must be picked up from 

school grounds by 3.00pm at the latest.  Any 

students who are not picked up will be sent 

to SKIDS and there may be a charge with 

this. There should also be no unsupervised 

SPS students at BK after 3pm. 

 



 

 

 

  

SKIDS 
Before and after school care is available every school 
day.  Lots of afternoon tea, homework classes and 
good fun!  Contact the following of you are interested.  
Email sylviapark@skids.co.nz 
Trish 027 5399412, Liz 027 2919116 
 

Facebook 
Like us on facebook at: 
facebook.com/sylviaparkschool 
All newsletters are available on our page as well as lots 
of other exciting pictures, info and updates. 
 

No Fizzy Drinks 
A reminder that we are a water only school. This 
means there are to be no sugary drinks brought to 
school. 
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    Friday 27th July 

Room No.  Name Room No.  Name 

1 Esafe 14 Boonie 

2 Josh 15 Shaelle 

4 Bernyce 16 Kael / Zion 

5 Mariah 17 Jordon 

6 Hezekiah 21 Tiare 

7 Rose 22 Sharrita 

8 Elijah 23 Bailey-Rae 

9 Rasella 24 Velvet 

10 Room 10 26 Reign 

11 Ariel 26 Salote 

12 Kaykay 28 Kaide 

  28 David 

Special 
Mrs 

Maitland 

Marina Special 
Whaea 
Barb 

Hayley 

    

 

Room No.  Name Room No.  Name 

1 Raheeb 14 Harmony 

2 Amy 15 Nikita 

4 Phoenix 16 Freddie 

5 William 17 Lexus 

6 Omer 21 Lucia 

7 Nathan 22 Sione 

8 Sione 23 Livi 

9 Ashani 24 Raihaan 

10 Amaia 26 Sam 

11 Tanishi 26 Nikau 

12 Xaviar 28 Ahmad 

13 Toetu 28 Zainab 

    

 

    Friday 3rd August 
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